Notification to Abutters
Under the
Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act, and
Wellesley’s Wetlands Protection Bylaw, Article 44

In accordance with the Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 131, Section 40 (the Wetlands
Protection Act) and the Wellesley Wetlands Protection Bylaw (Article 44), you are hereby
notified of the following:

1:

2h

Applicant's name: Wellesley Country Club (attn.: Martin Ryan, GM)

The applicant has filed to reopen the continued Hearing for the following application with the
Wellesley Wetlands Protection Committee:
A Notice of Intent, seeking permission to alter an area subject to protection under the
Wetlands Protection Act and/or Bylaw. The proposed project is the construction of new
golf course comfort station and lightning shelter.

The address or location of the lot where the activity or delineation is proposed is:
300 Wellesley Ave., Wellesley, MA

Copies of the above application may be examined at the Wetlands Protection Committee’s
office, located in Lower Town Hall, 525 Washington Street, Wellesley, between 8:30 a.m.
and 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.

For additional information, please call:
a. the Wetlands Protection Committee’s Secretary at 781-431-1019 ext. 2294, or
b. the applicant’s representative, Michael Toohill, at 978-656-8684 x101.

Paper copies of the Notice of Intent may be obtained for a fee from the applicant’s
representative, Michael Toohill, by calling 978-656-8684 x101 between 9am and 4pm on
week days. Digital copies of the Notice of Intent forms and narrative (to be sent by email)
can be requested at no charge.

The Public Hearing will be reopened on September 13, 2012 at a time and place to be

determined. Information regarding the Public Hearing may be obtained from:

a. from the Wetlands Protection Committee’s website:
http://wellesleyma.virtualtownhall.net/Pages/WellesleyMA_NRC/wetlands/index

b. or by calling 781-431-1019 ext. 2294 between 8:30 and 4:00, Monday through Friday.

PLEASE NOTE:

Notice of the public hearing, including its date, time, and place, will be published at least five
business days in advance in the Wellesley Townsman, and will be posted in the Wellesley Town
Hall not less than 48 hours in advance.

For more information about this application, the Wetlands Protection Act, or Wellesley's
Wetlands Protection Bylaw, please contact the Wellesley Wetlands Protection Committee or the
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) Northeast Regional Office at
978-694-3200.



